
Montevideo, May  9, 2023

Dear, Martin Moloney 
Secretary General of IOSCO 

On  June  9,  2010,  the  Central  Bank  of  Uruguay  became  a  full  signatory  to  the
Multilateral Agreement of Understanding promoted by the International Organization of
Securities  Commissions  (IOSCO);  after  making  the  necessary  amendments  to  the
Uruguayan  securities  market  legislation  and  the  issuing  of  regulations  by  the
Superintendency of Financial Services. 

It  has been for our institution a milestone for the collaboration with other securities
regulators  for  the  effective  compliance  of  the  legislation  within  and  outside  our
jurisdiction. Even though the small size of our market, between 2019 and today, we had
54 interchanges of information with 16 different regulators from 4 continents. 

It has also facilitated the signing of bilateral agreements and deepened the international
relations  of  our  institution.  We  will  continue  using  this  important  tool  to  deepen
supervision in a global and digital context world. 

We congratulate the IOSCO MMOU team for its twentieth anniversary.

JUAN PEDRO CANTERA
Superintendente de  Servicios Financieros
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